SVLA

Newsletter

Here’s what has happened in the last

month and what’s to come!

Happy Summer Members!

The month of May has come
and gone and the warm,
summer weather is upon us.
We are excited to begin our
most popular summer events,
including BINGO nights, the
Summer Concerts and the
Firework Show! Our staff has
been busy preparing the beach
area and making plans with
vendors to provide live music
and delicious food.

Last month we held the annual
Cornhole Tournament, and we
had a fantastic turnout! We had
a total of 14 teams play! Our
winning team, Team R+B, took
home the first-place cash prize,
while our second-place team,
Team Moneybags, took home
$50 Visa gift cards.

In May we also had Coffee with
the GM that was sponsored by
Heather Dodge of United
Healthcare. We want to thank
her for providing refreshments

and giving our residents an
informative outlook on health
insurance.

Our Mother’s Day event also
took place in May at Playfair
Park. Members were able to
paint a flowerpot and plant
sunflower seeds as their gift to
their mothers for the special
day.

We love seeing our members
and their guest having a
wonderful time at our events
and at our amenities. We hope
that as we get further into
summer, we will continue to
see people having fun at the
Lake and Parks.

Take a look at some event
photos on the next few pages.
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Community Engagement
Specialist

Upcoming Events

19th Annual
Firework Show
Beach Area
June 22nd

Summer Water Day
Meadowlark Park
June 23rd
1-4PM

Movie Night
Shrek 2
Community Center
6:30PM

Kids Paint Night
Community Center
June 28th
5-8PM

Red, White & Blue
Ty-Dye
Community Center
Patio
July st
2-5PM




Association Office Hours: Tues-Fri 7:30AM-6:00PM
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Community Reminder

s

Association Staff wants to remind our members
of a few things...

With the Firework show approaching, make sure
you plan ahead - vessel registration & vessel
inspections will not take place, and replacement
guest passes will not be issued on that day.

All members must accompany their guests on
the day of the Firework show. And all guests
must have a physical guest card.

Temperatures outside are rising quickly, always
check asphalt prior to allowing your pets to walk
on it. Remember if it's too hot for your bare feet
then it's too hot for their paws.

Do not feed local wildlife, including ducks and
squirrels so they do not become dependent on
human interaction. Wild animals carry diseases,
the best way to protect yourself and your family
is to watch them from afar.

Residents are encouraged to download the SVLA
Living App and use it as their membership ID.

Volunteer Spotlight

Thank you, Bonnie Spears, for your
continued dedication to working with
the Equestrian Estates Committee and
making the EQ a brighter place in the
Community. When Bonnie is not
working with the Committee she
enjoys spending time with her two
horses, Casino and Luna.

Thank you, Bonnie, for your hard work
and devotion to making the
Equestrian Estates a great part of the
SVL Community.

DONATION

DROP-OFF EVENT

SATURDAY
JULY 20TH, 2024
9AM-1PM
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Salvation Army
Donation Drive

SVLA will be hosting a Donation drop-
off event with the Salvation Army this
summer. Their trucks will be parked at
the Community Center from 9AM-1PM
on July 20th.

Items to bring: Clothing, shoes,
accessories, housewares, small
furniture, tools, books, and more!

For a full list of unapproved items,
please visit the salvation army website.




Association Office Hours: Tues-Fri 7:30AM-6:00PM

Community Event Highlights
Upcoming Events
continued

Puppacino & Raffle
Dog Park
July 6th
10-11AM

Summer Concert
West Beach
July 12th
6PM

Summer Water
Day
Meadowlark Park
July 13
TNAM-2PM

D-I-Y Slime
Community Center
July 15
3-5PM

BINGO & Dessert
Community Center
July 16
5PM-Final Game

Movie in the Park
Meadowlark Park
July 19
8:30PM

Moon Day Crafts

Mother’s Day Equestrian
EO Clubhouse
Flowerpot Painting oty 20
10-T1AM

D-I-Y Felt Sewing
Equestrian
Clubhouse

July 26
3-5PM




Association Office Hours: Tues-Fri 7:30AM-6:00PM

Courtesy Slips
Relocated

Our Courtesy slips have
relocated to spaces 74 & 75.
They have a maximum
usage time of 2 hours.

The access gate for the slips
will remain closed. If you
require access to your vessel,
please contact the Public
Safety department at 760-
245-6400.

B.O.D. Meetings

SVLA Members are
encouraged to attend board
meetings to stay informed
about the community.

The next Board Meeting
will take place on June 25,
2024 at 6PM at the
Community Center.

Vendors Wanted!

The annual Arts & Crafts
Holiday Boutique will take
place on November 9, 2024.

We are currently looking for
vendors to participate. If you
or someone you know is
interested in being a vendor,
please email
kthomas@svla.com or visit
our office.

Committees

We are still looking for
volunteers to join the
following committees:
Finance
Equestrian Estates

If you are interested joining,
please submit your
application to
admin@svla.com

Applications can be found in
the Association Office or on
our website, www.svla.com.

Remodel Updates

You have probably noticed
that the Lake Patrol Office is
still under construction. We
filed our original permits in
September 2023; since then,
we have been in contact
with the county 28 times.

Once the permits are
received, the project should
be completed in approx. two

weeks.

As for the Association Office;
work has officially begun.
The contractors have
completed demolition, the
framing, and ground
plumbing. They are now
preparing to work on the
Fascia.

Our hope is to be back in
that building by the end of
October.
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A Message from
Code Enforcement

The Architecture Liaison
wants to remind SVLA
residents to make their
architecture appointments
on the SVLA Living App.

Make sure you turn in your
project applications before
beginning work to avoid any
citations. All applications
need to be submitted at
least 9 days before the next
architecture committee
meeting. The Committee
typically meets the second
and fourth Thursday of each
month.

Tis the season for weeds!
Make sure you keep an eye
out for those pesky things.

Yard Sales

To host a yard sale, a
permit from Public Safety is
required.

Per SVLA Rules and
Regulations section 9.5:
Garage/yard sales are
limited to four (4) a year,
each limited to three (3)
days in duration, and a
maximum of one (1) in a
thirty (30) day period. Any
garage/yard sale exceeding
the aforementioned
restrictions shall be
considered to be a business
on residential property in
violation of the CC&Rs.

SPRING VALLEY LARE

ADMIN - 760-245-9756

ASSOCIATION

PUBLIC SAFETY - 760-245-6400

www.svla.com
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